Supervisors of the Checklist

Public Meeting July 22, 2025

In attendance: Laurie Burt, Rachel Bartlett, and Nancy Zeller

Meeting began at 9:00 a.m. First order of business was to complete Nancy's appointment to the position of Supervisor of the Checklist with a swearing in and acceptance by Laurie and Rachel. Welcome, Nancy!

There were several duties to be completed. The team continues to struggle with the updated State electronic voter registration web site, but with numerous phone calls to the main office we are working through it and gaining familiarity.

Six people were reported as deceased by NHVRIN and removed from the voter list: Roger Adams, Donna Aiken, Kenneth Anderson, Brian Merry, Virginia Ranta, and Julia VanZile.

Five new people have registered to vote in Westmoreland: Ronald Bascom, Claire Bemis, Ellis Chase-Pinkney, Anne Geyer, and Thomas Geyer.

NCOA (Federal office National Change Of Address) sent a list of 19 townspeople whose addresses need to be updated or who have moved out of town. This task will be completed at the August 26 meeting.

Meeting was concluded at 11:15 a.m. with a follow-up meeting scheduled for Tuesday, August 26, 2025 at 10:00 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Rachel Bartlett